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Easter Celebration 
At Bakewell Methodist Church 
Easter is a special time for Christians and we will be celebrating it at the Methodist Church at 9.15  
on 29th March.  All are welcome and there will be refreshments afterwards.  Please join us.   
Easter Gardens  
Children are encouraged to make an Easter Garden.  The children can be creative and bring any 
3D representation of the Garden where Jesus’ body was laid.  The main features of traditional 
Easter Garden are:- 
-a representation of the tomb 
- a cross 
- a representation of a boulder 
-flowers/grass/moss 
-figures from the Easter story 
Inspiration can be found https://www.pinterest.co.uk/debbiepalfrey/easter-garden-for-school/ , or 
search Easter Gardens KS2.   
 
The children should bring them into school on Friday 31st March and will be able to take them 
home again at the end of the day.  There will be prizes/certificates for effort and participation.   
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Living Life in all its Fulness 
John 10:10 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Story Telling Evening 
Thursday 22nd March 6pm (details see ‘Story Writing Instructions’ on Website)  
Everyone is welcome.  Winning stories will be read out by Lady Manners students, parent and 
teacher.  Prizes for the winners and Easter chocolate for all.  Refreshments provided by PTFA.   
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